
 

 

 

 

 

Shetland Shellfish Management Organisation (SSMO) 

 

 

A meeting of SSMO licence holders will be held on Thursday 12 December 2019 in the 

Lecture theatre, NAFC Marine Centre, Scalloway at 1800hrs 

 

Following this meeting, at 1900hrs, all inshore fishermen are invited to attend a 

presentation to be given by the MCA on proposals for the new U15m code to which all 

under 15m vessels will need to conform for future safety certificates 

 

A good attendance is requested. 


